
SNAPS Lost Hills  
Community Meeting:  
Draft Final Report Release 

Conversations with community 
members have been critical to this 
study, and we welcome you to be a 
part of this opportunity to collaborate 
with CARB and OEHHA staff as we work to finalize the draft report. 

We will discuss some of the key findings detailed in the draft report, including:

• What is the air quality in Lost Hills?
• Is Lost Hills disproportionally affected compared to other areas in the Central Valley?
• How does meteorology impact air quality?
• What are the potential sources of the measured air pollutants?
• Are there elevated health risks associated with air quality in the community?

CARB is accepting comments on the Lost Hills Draft Final Report through April 2, 2024. To 
submit comments, please email us at snaps@arb.ca.gov, call (279) 208-7687 or (279) 208-
7749, mail to 1001 I St, Sacramento, CA 95814 Attn: Jonathan Blufer, or provide comments 
at this community meeting. Thank you for your interest.

For more information on the draft report, call (279) 208-7687 or visit: 
ww2.arb.ca.gov/cc/oil-gas/snaps/snaps.htm

This is the fourth in a series of Lost Hills community meetings under the SNAPS program.

Please join us as we meet to discuss results of SNAPS  
air quality monitoring in Lost Hills.
The California Air Resources Board (CARB) conducted air quality monitoring in Lost Hills 
from May 2019 through April 2020 as part of the Study of Neighborhood Air near Petroleum 
Sources (SNAPS) program. CARB and Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
(OEHHA) staff released a draft of the Lost Hills Final Report on January 26, 2024,  
for public comment. 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6, 2024 | 7:00-9:00 PM

Wonderful Park Recreation Building
14688 Lost Hills Rd, Lost Hills, CA 93249
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